
Moral Dilemma Cards

You are offered 10 
million dollars if 
you will push a button 
that will kill someone. No 
questions asked. No way 
of getting caught. 

Do you push the button. 

You drop your new 
phone and it stops 
working.  The warranty is 
now void. But there is no 
sign of physical damage. 

Do you admit fault when 
you bring it for repairs?

As an Olympic champion, 
you are offered 
$200,000 to endorse a 
product you would never 
use.  You hate it. 

Do you endorse the product?

The clerk at your garage 
forgets to charge you for 
a $25 oil filter. You think 
their labour charge is too 
high. 

Do you go back and mention
the mistake? 

For 10 years, you have 
lived on the income of 
your lover, who is very 
wealthy. 

You break up. 

Do you demand half of 
everything? 

You agree to buy a 
friend’s piano. Later, you 
discover that the agreed 
price is too high. Your 
friend has laready told 
other buyers that it is 
sold,

Do you insist on 
re-negotiating  the price? 



You sell cars and work 
on commission. A young 
man wants to buy an 
expensive sports car, 
spending most of his 
salary. He'll probably 
default. 

Do you still sell the man
the car? 

You don’t have the 
money to pay your 
tuition, but you want to 
finish college. Your 
uncle, who makes his 
money illegally, offers to 
pay your tuition. 

Do you accept his help? 

On a job application, you 
are asked if you ever had 
psychiatric care. You 
saw a psychiatrist for 
depression five years 
ago.

Do you mention it? 

You are a doctor treating 
a patient that you 
personally know, for a 
terminal illness that will 
be extremely painful. 

Do you do everything in your
power to prolong their life?

Your lawyer’s personal 
problems have affected 
his work. You consider 
him a friend. 

Do you report him? 

You are purchasing your 
first house from an 
elderly lady. You can't 
believe your luck.  She is 
asking way too little. 

Do you tell her? 
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In a parking lot, you 
accidentally dent 
someone’s car with your 
car door.  It's a very small
scratch.  

Do you leave them a note? 

You just started your 
business and got your 
first client. During a 
meeting they make 
some racist remarks. 

Do you cancel your contract? 

You are phoning a friend 
at 2 a.m. and 
accidentally dial another 
friend by mistake. Your 
friend answers in a very 
sleepy voice. 

Do you identify yourself? 

Your brother is a police 
officier. One night, he 
tells you that he lost his 
temper and beat up a 
man on the street, late 
at night. 

Do you report your brother? 

You are speeding and 
are pulled over by the 
police. You've also had a 
couple of drinks. The 
officier is a friend. 

Will you be truthful?  Will 
you ask them not to arrest 
you? 

You find a lottery ticket 
on the street.  A week 
later, you check it and 
you've won $50,000.  

Do you try and claim 
the money? 
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